## Planning under way for Native Youth Olyimpics



Steve Kakaruk leads a discussion over the teleconference microphone in Anchorage, putting him in touch with participants and officials Statewide for this year's Native Youth Olympics, sponsored by the Johnson O'Malley program and the Cook Inlet Native Association. Using the teleconference equipment, representatives from Dillingham, Fairbanks, Kotzebue, and Anchorage were able to participate in the meeting. The Holiday Inn in Anchorage has been chosen as the official hotel for Olympians, and NYO will receive a special discount and be able to use the banquet room if they are able to book at least 20 rooms. Transportation will be provided between the Holiday Inn and Central Junior High, where the Olympics are to be held, as well as to the Anchorage International Inn, where the NYO banquet will be held. The Olympics are scheduled for April 23-24.